
2020 Legends of the Hardwood Breakfast Cancelled Due to Coronavirus Concerns
—ATLANTA, March 12, 2020

The following is a statement from Athletes in Action President Mark Householder regarding the cancellation of
the 2020 Legends of the Hardwood Breakfast:

“In conjunction with the NCAA’s decision to hold the NCAA Men’s Basketball Tournament without fan
attendance, we have decided to cancel the 2020 Legends of the Hardwood Breakfast. While this decision
is disappointing, the health and safety of our attendees and program participants is of utmost
importance. 

“For 24 years, the Legends of the Hardwood Breakfast has celebrated basketball role models who
exemplify outstanding leadership, character and integrity. Although the event will not be held this year,
we still applaud those athletes and coaches who consistently demonstrate a high level of moral character
both on and off the court. We will be cheering on and praying for the tournament teams from afar and
wish them the best of luck.” 
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